
From: Khan, Javid 
Sent: 3/7/2014 3:47:49 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: PAS-55 Standards 

Thanks, Laura. 

Ken, hope you are well and do find time to come back out here, I enjoyed our last meeting and 
it would be a pleasure to take you through the 2 standards 

lav 

From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 3:43 PM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov 
Cc: Khan, Javid 
Subject: Re: PAS-55 Standards 

Ken 
Javid tells me they are under license and we aren't authorized to share/copy/dis tribute them. 
BUT he would be happy and interested in walking you through the PAS 55 docs as well as ISO 
55000 on site in San Ramon. 

Want to arrange a time in San Ramon? 

Laura 

From: Bruno, Kenneth fmailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 03:12 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: PAS-55 Standards 

Hi Laura - Do you happen to have a copy of the PAS-55 standards? If so can you send me a copy -
thanks. 
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Kenneth Bruno 

Supervisor - Risk Assessment Section 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Office: (415) 703-5265 

Cell: (415) 352-2936 


